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LUNCH	TODAY:		Join	us	after	the	2nd	service	for	lunch.		We’ll	
provide	3	different	types	of	chili	(regular,	hot,	and	vegetarian)	
and	others	will	be	bringing	side	dishes	to	go	with.		Don’t	miss	
out	on	this	great	time	to	get	to	know	more	people	at	BCC,	and	if	
you	can	stay	afterwards	to	help	put	away,	that’d	be	greatly	
appreciated.		

If	you	typically	leave	after	the	1st	service,	this	would	be	a	good	week	to	go	to	one	of	our	
classes	that	take	place	during	the	2nd	service.		There’s	a	class	for	all	ages,	including	an	adult	
class	(Cross	Training)	led	by	BCC	Elder,	Bill	Pritchett.			

BCC	WOMEN	19	TO	90	YEARS!		Would	you	like	to	grow	in	your	understanding	of	scripture	
while	meeting	weekly	with	another	woman	(or	women)?	There	are	many	at	BCC	who	have	
gone	through	such	training	and	would	love	to	pass	that	knowledge	on	to	you!		After	all,	the	
goal	of	learning	is	to	pass	it	on	by	being	able	to	articulate	the	scriptural	basis	for	what	you	
believe	and	why	you	believe	it	to	be	truth.	This	is	for	the	brand	new	Christian	as	well	as	those	
of	many	years	who	want	to	appreciate	doctrine	more	in	depth.			If	you	are	interested	or	just	
have	questions,	please	contact	coordinator	Marla	Lance	by	text,	phone	or	email	at:		541-531-
1192,	MarlaLance2@gmail.com.	

NEW	AT	THE	BOOK	TABLE:		In	The	Good	News	We	Almost	Forgot,	Kevin	
DeYoung	explores	the	Heidelberg	Catechism	in	52	brief	chapters.	The	Heidelberg	
is	largely	a	commentary	on	the	Apostle's	Creed,	the	Ten	Commandments,	and	the	
Lord's	Prayer,	and	deals	with	man's	guilt,	God's	grace,	and	believers'	gratitude.	I	
really	enjoyed	this	book	and	found	it	both	convicting	and	encouraging.	Consider	it	
for	your	own	or	family	devotions.	

THE	LADIES	PRAYER	FELLOWSHIP	will	be	Thursday,	Feb.	23rd	at	1:00.		We	will	be	meeting	at	
Helen	Foster’s	home	at	424	Coral	Circle,	Phoenix.	For	any	questions	or	directions	please	call	
Helen	at	541-535-6721.	

	

	

	

See	www.bearcreekchurch.org	for	a	list	of	our	current	small	group	opportunities	
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Women’s Mini Conference with the Pastors – 8am until noon, light breakfast served.  More info on the lit table. 

BCC Campout 
JAF Family Retreat #1 at Twin Rocks – more details at joniandfriends.org/family-retreats/detail/twin-rocks-i-2017 
 

JAF Family Retreat #2 at Twin Rocks -   “ 

UPCOMING 
  

Mar 18th  

Jun 29th – July 3rd  
Aug 14-18 

Aug 21-25 
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PASTOR	FIKRET’S	UPDATE	ON	THE	LIT	TABLE:		Look	for	the	update	from	Global	Church	
Ministries	(GCM)	about	Pastor	Fikret’s	efforts	to	help	strengthen	the	church	in	Turkey.		Read	
and	remember	the	Boceks	in	your	prayers	as	we	recognize	the	reality	of	2	Timothy	3:12,	which	
says,	“all	who	desire	to	live	a	godly	life	in	Christ	Jesus	will	be	persecuted.”	

SPRING	MINI-CONFERENCE	-	A	Sampling	of	Sanctified	Sisters:		For	Bear	Creek	
Church	Women,	and	friends	you’d	like	to	invite.	Join	us	in	the	St.	Mary’s	Library	on	Saturday,	
March	18th	as	our	3	Pastors	share	about	some	God-glorifying	women	from	the	New	Testament.	
Young	women	16	and	older	are	invited.		We’ll	begin	at	8am	with	a	light	breakfast.		Be	sure	to	
park	and	enter	on	the	south	side	of	the	campus.		Questions?		Contact	Nancy	Meador	at	either	
ndm44@aol.com,	or	at	(541)	779-0225.		Look	for	the	flyer	on	the	lit	table,	and	make	plans	to	
join	us	for	a	great	time	of	fellowship.	

	

	

	

	
	

 
	 	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


